
 

 
 

MARKET MEMO 
 
 

DATE: 25 March 2020 

TO: Market Community 

FROM: 
Angelo Demasi 

Chief Executive Officer 

SUBJECT: Coronavirus (COVID-19) Update 

 

  URGENT   PLEASE REPLY   FOR YOUR INFORMATION   PLEASE REVIEW 

 

As communicated throughout our Market Community, SAPML are in constant contact with 

State Government to ensure we deal with the challenges our Tenants are facing during these 

unprecedented times. 

 

We can confirm, as at the time of sending this email, we have not identified any confirmed cases 

of COVID-19 within our site. 

 

I would like to reiterate, two of the main scenarios which have been identified by our Risk 

Consultant are: 

 

1. A symptomatic person is identified whilst on site; 

2. a person is in close contact with a confirmed case of COVID-19 on our site. 

 

I also confirm below the following definition for “close contact” as provided by the SA 
Government Protocols for COVID-19 as at 23 March 2020: 

 
• Close Contact is where a person has had more than 15 minutes face-to-face contact with a 

confirmed case; or 

• shared an enclosed space for more than two hours with a confirmed case in the period 

extending from 24 hours BEFORE the onset of symptoms.  

 

Please be assured, we have appropriate processes in place to be able to monitor and deal with 

the different scenarios which may impact our site and we will continue to communicate with 
you via ongoing emails and the SAPML website.  
 

Kind regards 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Angelo Demasi 

 

Chief Executive Officer  

 


